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From the Dean of Schoolê

 

Happy Friday!  
 
Please be sure to mark Back to School Night and Portal Training on your 
calendars for Sept. 21 from 4-7pm.   This is an informal evening to meet your 
student's teachers for brief introduction.  You can come when you like.  However, 
if interested, parent portal training is offered in four 30 minute sessions.  You 
must sign up in advance here: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e48a9ae2faaff2-parent1 
 
Back to School forms were emailed this past week.  If you did not receive them, 
please be patient as you'll get them eventually.   The due date is extended to 
Sept. 22. 
 
Mr. Van Ewyk, Mrs. Humphrey and I are taking a group of high school students 
to New York City on Sunday.   If all goes as planned, you may see the students 
on the "Fox and Friends" television show early Monday morning to start 
"Constitution Week."   Meanwhile at the school, Ms. Cormier and her Round 
Table are hosting a Constitution Day assembly for the full school on Monday 
morning.  
 
So much activity, so much learning, so much to be happy and thankful for at 
Founders!   We're so glad you're here to take part! 
 
Thank you for your support!  Have a great weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
Maureen Mooney 
Dean of School 
 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e48a9ae2faaff2-parent1


ê

From the Assistant Director of Student Services: VLACSê

Are you interested in exploring a subject, language or course not offered at the 
Founders Academy or need to retake a class? Then, the Virtual Learning 
Academy Charter School might meet your needs. VLACS is an online virtual, 
public, middle and high school which offers courses to New Hampshire residents 
for free. There are a few things you need to do when signing up to take a class 
on VLACS. First, you must complete the Alternative Credit/Class Permission 
Form.This form notifies us of your intent to take a VLACS class and allows you to 
do so. Second, you must set-up your VLACS account, sign-up for the class and 
complete the school affiliation line in order to list the Founders Academy. This 
affiliation will allow us to monitor your course progress. Please note that you are 
responsible for requesting a transcript from VLACS to be sent to the Founders 
Academy in order to receive credit for the class you’ve completed. If you have 
questions, please see the Founders Academy Student Services Department or 
contact VLACS at 603-778-2500,, info@vlacs.org or guidance@vlacs.org. 
 
~Debra Castonguay, Assistant Director of Student Services  
 ( debra.castonguay@tfanh.org ) 

 
 
 

School Newsê

ê

Cancellation Call List Formê

Dear Parents - 
 
When The Founders Academy has to make very important announcements - such as school delays or 
cancellations - we use an automated dialing system.  Please fill out the following form to be added to the Call 
List.  You are able to enter which phone numbers are called.  If you have more than one student, please fill 
out a separate form for each.  If you do not fill out this form, you will not receive any phone 
notifications when we have school delays or cancellations (even if you filled this out last year). 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZHsmBDIgG95qfg8MeOUGfkmHgHFheeV8n-f67TxqkmB0zh
w/viewform 
 
Thank you, 
Greg McKenzie 
Registrar 
 

https://vlacs.org/middle-high-school/
https://vlacs.org/middle-high-school/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1juJVtIg6gzRbM-N4ThUUiLWBfwK61AzXuXQZ3Lfv1TQ/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1juJVtIg6gzRbM-N4ThUUiLWBfwK61AzXuXQZ3Lfv1TQ/edit
mailto:info@vlacs.org
mailto:guidance@vlacs.org
mailto:debra.castonguay@tfanh.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZHsmBDIgG95qfg8MeOUGfkmHgHFheeV8n-f67TxqkmB0zhw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZHsmBDIgG95qfg8MeOUGfkmHgHFheeV8n-f67TxqkmB0zhw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZHsmBDIgG95qfg8MeOUGfkmHgHFheeV8n-f67TxqkmB0zhw/viewform
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Back to School Night and Parent Portal Training (Signup Information) - Sept. 21ê

Please know that teachers are planning a Back to School Night and Parent Portal training for September 21 
from 4-7pm.  This is a great way to meet your students' teachers and get more familiar with the portal.  
 
To receive the portal training, you must sign up for a session (one parent per household only).  To do so, 
follow this link: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e48a9ae2faaff2-parent1 
 

 
 

Halloween Dance - Oct. 27ê

A DJ is booked for  Friday, Oct 27, 2017 for the Halloween Costume Dance from 6:30 to 9:00!  
$5.00 admission includes snack and drink.  More details to come! 
 
The Dance Committee is looking for volunteers if anyone is interested to reach out to 
Laurie.dipietro@tfanh.org.  Thank you! 
 
 

 
 

A New Look for the Founders School Store!  By:  Mrs. Fortierê

The Founders school store has a new look!  High School art level II took on the challenge of transforming the 
school store into a classy French Café.  Students learned about the process of proposing planning, 
budgeting, and presenting their ideas to create public art.  As students collaborated, the project grew with 
three dimensional elements, menu boards, and textured surfaces.  After plenty of hard work and 
collaboration the High School level II art students present the new look for the Founders School Store.  
 
-Mrs. Fortier 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e48a9ae2faaff2-parent1
mailto:Laurie.dipietro@tfanh.org



